CITY OF DALLAS

TEXAS

POLICE DEPARTMENT

Second interview July 24, 1952
West arrangement J

Mr. J. D. Tippit 3115 Desseau Pl. Dallas, Texas

Dear Sir:

The Reviewing Board of the Police Department, City of Dallas will conduct personal interviews for applicants which have been certified by the Civil Service Board on July 22, 1952, at 9:30 A.M. in the office of Deputy Chief of Police B. B. Smith, Room 7, Basement of the City Hall.

If you are still interested in employment with this Department, please be present at the above time and place for a personal interview.

Rospectfully, C. F. HANSSON Chief of Police

By:
Boise B. Smith
Deputy Chief of Police

JCN:adw